
YONKERS MONTESSORI ACADEMY 
MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Good morning, will everyone stop what they are doing and please stand 
for the morning pledge of allegiance  

 
Today is Wednesday, December 11, 2019.   It is a “B” day 

 
The focus of the month for December  – 

Integrate Learning 
The word of the day is: 

eager 
Teachers/Staff:  
Secondary Teachers – 2Q progress report Power School window is open and closes 
on December 18  -Elementary Teachers – report cards for trimester one closes today  
 
PTA sponsored Holiday Boutique today for PK-6 – teachers are asked to escort their 
class to the holiday boutique in the library - schedule was placed in your mailbox  
 
The Yonkers Public Schools has brought back Junior Varsity softball for the 2020 
season.  Any girls interested in learning how to play softball or join the JV softball 
team should attend the following meetings on Tuesday, December 17th:  Grades 7&8 
during period 4 lunch Rm. G34  Grades 9-12 after school Rm. G34  All returning 
Varsity softball players should attend the meeting after school as well.  Any 
questions, please see Coach Bernardone! 
 
The library is closed today – only classes going to the holiday boutique are to use the 
library today Tis the Season – today’s Holiday Spirit celebration – Holiday Sweater 
Tomorrow is Grinch – represent Whoville) 
High School Assembly at 9:15 AM in the Auditorium – please escort your class and 
be on time 
 
Students:  
Congratulations to Isabella Kam whose artwork was chosen for the Board of 
Education Holiday Postcard.  Isabella and Ms. Malone are invited to attend the Board 
Meeting on Wednesday, December 18 at 7PM at Saunders where Isabella and Ms. 
Malone will receive an award of appreciation for their efforts.   
 
Attention all seniors— Thursday during the beginning of your lunch period we will be 
having a quick meeting in room G18 about the Senior Holiday gathering.   Please 
stop by for info about the event.  
 
There will be an interest meeting for all interested in cheerleading – the meeting will 
be immediately after school today in room G33. 
 
The holiday season is rapidly approach – and we will once again be holding a SGO 
Holiday Door Decorating Contest.  The entire YMA community can join in and “Deck 
the Halls” with the “Holiday Spirit” and make the season a little more magical – you 
door must be decorated before 12/18/19.  Winning door will win a class pizza party 
and the winner will receive morning announcement recognition on 12/20. 

The month of December is one of the busiest on the nation’s roadways as well as 
one of the most dangerous. That is why December has been designated National 
Impaired Driving Prevention Month. It is a time to raise awareness about the 
consequences of driving under the influence of alcohol and drugs and distracted 
driving, such as texting and driving.  Please stop at the Youth 2 Youth bulletin board 
or see Ms. Ghazal today for more information. Please stay safe this holiday season! 

AFTER SCHOOL:  
Regents Review – 2:15 – 4:15 PM 
 Living Environment – Room G34; Algebra – Room G18 
  
  
Employee of the Week Parking Spot:   


